
                                 WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

                                                       Monday, February 2, 2015 

                                             INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

 The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 

was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Monday, February 2, 

2015. 

  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 

   Deputy Mayor Patricia Christiansen 

   Trustee Cheryl Parisi 

   Trustee William Barrett 

   Trustee Thomas Ryan 

   Attorney Claudio DeBellis  

   Administrator Brian Harty 

   Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 

   Superintendent of Public Works Andrew Fisch 

  

Absent: Deputy Clerk Barbara Kelly 

             

Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

A discussion began on the following topics:  

 Tax Lien Sale - Cancelled 

 Status of quarterly billing for water 

 Status of time line for water dept.  

 Fire Dept: Fire House Doors, Ambulance re-bid 

 H2M Engineering Services Water Pressure Zone/Proposal 

 DMU Signage – Local Law/Hearing/Cheryl/Steve 

 Building Department Update: Hearings/Q/A 

 Merritt Road and Village Gateway Renovation/Waiting for proposal from Iaboni 

 Eric Goldschrafe  – “Party on the Green” Johnny Cash Tribute Band event 

 Memorial for James Argentine 

 Minutes/Corrections 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


